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Wilmington Axstane Probus Club – 2018 Report 
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The Club has had as usual a busy year with members enjoying the monthly 2-Course Lunch which was normally followed by a Speaker with this year’s subjects ranging from “Chocolate Quakers” to “The Blue Bell Railway Museum”. 
In addition to the lunches a walk was arranged each month led by one of the members, some of which were local others a little further afield but always starting with coffee and ending with Lunch and a glass or two at a Public House.  A number of Evening Walks also took place starting and finishing at a Public House (something of a theme emerging!!) as well as a “Saturday Walk” around Rochester where those taking part  learned something of the history of the area. 
Thanks to a hard-working social committee two Short Breaks were arranged for members, the first in the spring to Cricket St Thomas and the second in the autumn to North Walsham both of which were greatly enjoyed by those attending. 
A number of “Coffee Mornings” were held at The Papermakers Arms, Hawley Road, which gave members the opportunity to relax and socialise before ordering lunch and the obligatory pint of beer or glass of wine!! 
The Club once again ran the always popular ‘Barrow of Booze’ stall at Wilmington Fayre, which together with other attractions, raised over £1,000 for the Chairman’s Charity. This year it is Rural Age Concern, Darent Valley, working with the aged in the area running a day care centre and running mini busses for transport to and from home and Hospital.
 The Club which is open to any male and currently meets at “Swanley Indoor Bowls Club” on the last Thursday every month apart from December, when we enjoy a Christmas Lunch at a local venue. In the Spring we also hold a more formal  “Chairman’s Dinner” again at a local venue. 
We are very keen to welcome new Members and anyone interested should contact the Secretary, Phil Burt on 01322 274541 or email; phil.burt@ntlworld.co
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